Collection of Personal Learning Device (PLD) 2024
Posted on 26 Feb 2024.
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are pleased to inform you that your child/ward will be collecting the personal learning device (PLD)
on 6 March 2024 in school between 9:00am and 10:00am.

The PLD comes with a 1-for-1 exchange in the event of manufacturer defects within 7 days of the
collection. It is advisable to keep the original box for 7 days, starting from the device unboxing date, in
the event that a 1-for-1 exchange is required.

If you prefer that your child/ward uses the PLD solely for teaching and learning after school hours, no
further action is required. The in-school DMA settings (“Default Setting”) in paragraph 5 of the attached
letter will continue to operate after school hours. If you wish to select an alternative After-School DMA
setting, pls fill in the online form (see link below) by 22 March 2024. Your selected after-school DMA
option will take effect by 27 March 2024. Please refer to attached letter for more details on the DMA
options.

The school will be conducting a workshop to equip students with the skills and knowledge to use the PLD
for learning and onboard Microsoft 365. The workshop will be conducted on 6 March 2024 from 3:00pm
— 5:45pm. Attendance is compulsory. Please refer to the attached letter for more details.

Thank you and have a good day.
Regards,

Mrs Lee Pei Kee

HOD ICT

Web Links:

After-School DMA Option Form

https://go.gov.sg/dssdmasetting

School Website on NDLP

https://damaisec.moe.edu.sg/our-curriculum/national-digital-literacy-programme

Parent Kit on Cyber Wellness

https://go.gov.sg/moe-cyber-wellness
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